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Dear Committee Members, 

  I’m writing in support of SB 951. The health of Oregonians should be free of external 

non-medical influence. Medical care should only be managed by  medical 

professionals. Physicians should also be free to speak up about working conditions 

without fear.  

 

Please represent this and vote in support of this bill for the protection of Oregonian 

health including your own.  

 

Sincerely, 

~Emily Adler Mosqueda  

Pediatric speech-language pathologist and professor  


